
 
 

 
 

TO:                National Executive Committee 

Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

All Employees 

 

FROM:          Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE:           May 20, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:    The DAV Conference Center for Posttraumatic Growth at Boulder Crest Texas 

 

I am pleased to announce that Boulder Crest, an organization committed to ensuring veterans and 

their families can live full and meaningful lives in the aftermath of trauma, has recognized DAV’s 

support for their organization by unveiling the DAV Conference Center for Posttraumatic Growth at 

Boulder Crest Texas. 

 

This building sits on the campus of their just-opened location in Italy, Texas, joining their facilities 

in Arizona and Virginia where veterans can come for healing and restoration from the invisible 

wounds that can result from military service. 

 

Trauma is a prevalent issue, and DAV is committed to finding and supporting a wide range of 

programs that have proven track records of helping address it. Boulder Crest’s Warrior PATHH is 

one that has helped many veterans. This conference center and the $1 million we gave to Boulder 

Crest to support its Posttraumatic Growth programming will help ensure their work continues for 

years to come and touches the lives of thousands more. 

 

We’ve supported Boulder Crest both with volunteers and resources for many years. They do 

important, lifesaving work, and we’re proud to stand alongside them. I encourage you to learn more 

about Boulder Crest and the incredible work they do by visiting bouldercrest.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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https://bouldercrest.org/

